Minutes for CEPP meeting of January 26, 2009

In attendance: Dan Nathan (Chair), Terry Diggory, Rochelle Calhoun, Claire Solomon, Kyle Nichols, Rik Scarce, Susan Kress, and Bob Turner

Dan welcomed CEPP back.

CEPP recapped the major points of the January retreat for Claire, who was unable to attend. 

CEPP reviewed the minutes from December 15, 2008, and had additional discussion about Study Days. The conclusion of this discussion was the same as the discussion noted in the December 15, 2008 minutes. The Dean of Student Affairs and the Dean of the Faculty will get back to the CEPP Chair regarding Study Days.

CEPP discussed the process regarding the motion to close UWW. Among the topics covered were: the role of IPPC in co-sponsoring the motion, whether and how to circulate the motion before the February 6th Faculty Meeting, the number and composition of informational meetings prior to the February 27th vote, and the role of FEC, UWWC, and CC. CEPP also had an evolving discussion of the motion’s rationale. 

CEPP briefly discussed the Curriculum Committee-CEPP Enrollment Cap Subcommittee’s charge and approved it. 

CEPP ran out of time before it could discuss the Assessment Steering Committee’s student learning goals document. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10 a.m.

Respectfully submitted by Kyle Nichols. 

